







Please Help Us Continue our Life-saving Efforts

The Back to Basics Foundation, a 501 (c) 3 not-for-profit organization, is dedicated to carrying the "original" message of recovery to those in need, especially those who are incarcerated or living in an indigent treatment center, half-way house, or aftercare facility.

More than 700,000 have been through the *Back to Basics* program. There are more than 500,000 people alive today who wouldn't be alive if it wasn't for the thousands of volunteers throughout the world who facilitate the four, one-hour *Back to Basics* meetings. These sessions produced a 50-75% recovery rate during the early days of the Twelve-step movement, and we are seeing similar results today for those who are willing to stay involved in the process for a minimum of ninety days.

Your donations help cover the cost of printing and distributing books, meeting leader guides, handouts, CD's, and DVD's to those who otherwise could not afford them. It is only through your donations that we are able to perform this service for the recovery community.

Please consider helping us during this Holiday season so we can continue our work throughout 2017. You can contribute to the Back to Basics Foundation in one of three ways:

Go online to: http://www.aabacktobasics.org

Along the top ribbon of the front page of the B2B website, click on "Bookstore." On the "Online Bookstores" page, click on "Donations."

Telephone us at 520-297-9348

Office hours are 1:00-5:00 pm Monday through Friday

Mail your donation to:

Back to Basics Foundation P O Box 91648 Tucson, AZ 85752-1648

Thank you,

The Back to Basics "team"